Dear Visitation Families,

My name is Josephine Buono, I will be your 2023-24 Visitation Academy Mothers' Club (VAMC) President. I would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. Bernieri and Mother Susan for this tremendous honor, as well as our ex officio, Nadia Mastromichalis and Daniella Sarkis for their service last year. I am mom to Valentina Buono who is currently in eighth grade. I am so excited to serve as President this year and to create amazing memories for our girls, as well as our families. Our goal for this year besides fundraising is "fun raising" and "friendraising". Help me make this a fantastic year for everyone.

The Mothers' Club is made up of mothers who volunteer their time to coordinate events and programs that support our school. All VA moms are automatically a part of the Mothers' Club, and your time, talent and contributions are much appreciated. Everyone is welcome and encouraged to participate, any help you can provide matters and makes a difference! We will have many events throughout the year and a lot of opportunities to volunteer.

We are bringing forward a couple of new initiatives this year. Our first initiative is a monthly newsletter, be on the Lookout for our first newsletter within the next few days. Our second initiative is to send out a weekly text message of updates, like our old Tuesday folder. We are also bringing back our Monthly get-togethers/ happy hours with moms. We have planned some fun get-togethers to build our little community. These events will solely be fun events, "Fun Raising.

If you would like to help this year, please email me at Vamothersclub@gmail.com

Enjoy the rest of the summer and I look forward to seeing everyone when school starts!

Best, Josephine Buono VAMC President